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Hello AEC

I think we should remain in the seat of Melbourne because I think we should also be part of the 
City of Melbourne local council and so it would be consistent to live in both the City of Melbourne 
and the electorate of Melbourne. I identify with this - not with living in Maribrynong.

Thank you, Kristin Owen,
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